The Editor’s Page

Bob Dylan sings “The Times They Are A-changin’” and so they are.
And quickly too. In our attempt to keep ahead at the Journal of Extension
we too are doing some “changin’ ” for 1971.

You’'ll want to read our new “Idea Corner” starting with this issue.
Here’s a chance for an extension professional to talk to another extension
professional, to say something about an idea he tried which might work for
someone else. This is truly a readers’ section . . . to keep it alive we must
have your contributions.

Some of you have asked: “How about telling us a little more about the
article authors?” Read the “About the Authors” page, new with this issue,
to get a thumbnail sketch of our article contributors.

The “Research in Brief” section is one of the most popular—you said
so on the many postcards returned to us last year. We’re giving “Research
in Brief” a new look. Rather than one editor for that section, we now have
eight, scattered all over the country, to give you a broad range of research
information. We’re working closely with the ERIC Clearinghouse on Adult
Education, which provides our Research in Brief editors with the most re-
cent research information available.

And we now have a Book Review editor too—Wayne Schroeder, pro-
fessor of Adult Education at Florida State University.

Don'’t forget about our “Points of View” section. It’s there for your
comments about anything you read in the Journal—or what you don’t read.
How about your reactions to some of our recent changes? Remember, this
is your professional journal. You can help make it what you want it to be.
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